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Docket Optical System - Please close docket proceeding 06-OIR-1 

From: Lisa DeCarlo 
To: Docket Optical System 
Date: 6/10/2008 5:29 PM 
Subject: Please close docket proceeding 06-OIR-1 
CC: David Vidaver 

Ihave been informed by staff that you need a request from the legal office in order to close docket number 06- 
OIR-1. The Energy Commission officially adopted regulations under this proceeding on August 29, 2007 and 
these regulations were approved by the Ofice of Administrative Law on October 16, 2007. Therefore, the 
rulemaking is complete and this docket number is no longer needed. For this reason, Iam requesting that it be 
officially closed. Please let me know if you would prefer this request to be in the form of a letter. Thank you. 

Lisa DeCarlo 
Senior Staff Counsel 
California Energy Commission 
1516 9th Street 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
(916) 654-5195 

>>Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail message, including any attachments, Is for the sole use of the intended 
recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure 
or distribution is prohibited. I f  you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and 
destroy all copies of the original message. 
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